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  Winter 2015 
Note from Dean  
The end of the year always 
prompts reflection on the 
challenges faced and 
achievements earned during 
the preceeding 12 months.  
The College of Health 
Professions continues to see 
successes across its 
programs. We are proud of 
our talented faculty, students 
and staff members. Here are 
some recent activities in the 
life of our college.  
I want to wish you all a happy 
and safe holiday. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
Douglas L. Murphy, Ph.D. 
Dean 
 

   

 

 

   

 Jines Named Director of 
UAMS Center for Dental 
Education  
Longtime Little Rock dentist 

 

 

   

  
College Celebrates Scholarship Recipients, Donors 
The College of Health Professions awarded more than $52,000 in 
scholarships for 2015-2016, a record amount for the college.  
The college celebrated its scholars, its growing number of scholarships 
and scholarship donors at its annual scholarship reception on Nov. 5. 
Thirty-nine students representing many of the college’s academic 
programs received 46 scholarships to further or complete their education 
this year. Read More  
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Gene Jines, D.D.S., was 
named director of the Center 
for Dental Education, where 
he has previously served as 
associate director the past 
year. 
Read More  
 

   

 More News from the College 
Faculty Accolades 
 
Jennifer Vincenzo, an 
assistant professor in the 
Department of Physical 
Therapy, was selected in 
November for a 2016 
fellowship for junior faculty by 
the Geriatric Workforce 
Enhancement Program. 
Laurence Howe, an assistant 
professor in the UAMS Center 
for Dental Education, was 
recently inducted as a Fellow 
of the International College of 
Dentists during the 
organization’s annual 
convocation.  
Read More 
 
CHP Students, Alumni 
Accomplish Great Things 
A graduate of the Nuclear 
Medicine Advanced Associate 
program was recently selected 
president of his profession's 
national society. 
A student in the Genetics 
Counseling program was 
chosen as a student member 
of the Canadian Association of 
Genetic Counselors. 
Read More  
 
 
 

 

 

   

 College Honors Faculty Excellence  
in Teaching, Research and Service 
 
The College of Health Professions recently honored three faculty 
members for excellence, with its annual Faculty Excellence Awards. 
Read More  
 

   

 

 

   

  
2015 College of Health Professions Courtyard Carnival  
The college hosted its annual Courtyard Carnival in October, featuring 
food, games and contests for students, faculty and staff. Visit the College 
of Health Professions' Facebook page (www.facebook.com/uamschp) to 
find a photo album that captures some of the fun. If you have not liked the 
college's Facebook page, please do that too so you can follow the 
college's news and activities.  
See More Photos via Facebook  
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